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On behalf of the Fiji National University, I extend our sincere congratulations to the Government and 
people of Vanuatu as you Vanuatu celebrates another year of independence. The Fiji National 
University joins in extending our heartfelt congratulations to the Government and people of Vanuatu. 
This momentous occasion is a testament to the nation's resilience, determination, and unwavering 
spirit.

Vanuatu’s rich cultural tapestry and commitment to sustainable development are truly inspiring. We 
commend your nation for its strides in education, tourism, and community empowerment.

The Fiji National University places great importance on our partnership with Vanuatu. We are 
committed to fostering stronger academic and research collaborations that contribute to the 
advancement of both our nations and the wider Melanesian sub-region and the Pacific. Together, we 
can address shared challenges and explore new opportunities in areas such as climate change, 
sustainable agriculture, and regional development.

We wish Vanuatu continued progress, prosperity, and harmony.

Halo,

Tangkyu.
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